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The committee continues to work on revising the evaluation for adjunct faculty. The intent is to focus on using similar roles as described in the teaching section of the full-time faculty evaluation. To begin the process, we are concentrating on defining roles, setting parameters, and identifying a generic job description. 
VPAA, Mike McFarlane, provided the committee with a policy change proposed by the system office. NSHE is proposing changes to the Title 4, Chapter 3 by inserting a new section. The section will be titled Employment of Temporary, Part-Time Instructors.  Most of the information contained in the policy is the same; however, questions did arise after the October 7 meeting. Particularly, in the hiring piece concerning the credentials and selection processes. GBC has practices but nothing in writing. The VPBA is working on getting the practices written into procedure. 
One additional item from the report that was discussed was the use of “adjunct faculty” as opposed to “part-time instructor/faculty”. More research will be conducted on this topic.
Dwaine Hiles explained the practice used for purchasing Microsoft’s Software Assurance Home Use Program. Adjunct faculty are eligible to purchase the program. More information can be obtained by contacting Computer Services.
